



Volume 9 'It's A Purple Thing!' Friday 10th October 2023

Welcome to this week's newsletter which is brought to you by 'The News Kids'. School continues to be REFLECTIVE this week as we all enjoy our weekly learning - send in your pictures of how you have been REFLECTIVE this week (via dojo)!

On 9.11.23, school celebrated its 14th birthday. Happy birthday Littleton Green!

Latest learning:

Year 3

In RE, year three enjoyed playing some 'overcoming obstacles' games and also had fun learning a song for our campfire next week.





Year 4

Year 4 had a fantastic time at Laches Wood this week from Monday to Wednesday. They have experienced some fantastic activities including axe throwing, caving, rock climbing and many more. You have made us all so PROUD with your attitude and behaviour. Super stars.

Year 6

This week for R.E, year 6 went on a trip to the Mandir, where they learned about the Hindu religion. They used previous classroom knowledge which supported their learning on the trip.



Diary Dates:

13th - 17th November Bonfires/Parent Engagement: 1-3pm

Pre-school and Nursery Monday 14th November	
Reception	Wednesday 15th November
Year 1 and 2	Friday 17 th November
Year 3 and 4	Tuesday 14 th November
Year 5 and 6	Thursday 16th November

<u>Wednesday 6th December</u> Reception Open Day 9.30am - 10.30am & 5pm - 6pm <u>Friday 15th December</u> Christmas jumper day and Christmas fayre (2-4pm)



Christmas Fayre/ Christmas Jumper Day

Children can come into school wearing their Christmas jumper with a chocolate donation for our fayre. This is also our Christmas fayre day (2-4pm). Due to this, children should be collected from school at 1:45pm by an adult. Free childcare is available from 1:45 - 3:00pm. As this will be out of school time, please book with Mrs Martin at:

<u>extendedschool@littletongreen.staffs.sch.uk</u>. (Normal after school club can be booked in the usual way until 6pm.)

If you would like to book a stall at our fayre, please message the school office or Miss Kimberley on Dojo to book at a cost of £20.

Christmas fayre donations

Once again, we are asking every year group to bring in a coloured donation for the rainbow tombola stall. Please see below:

Pre School/ Nursery/ Reception	Purple
Year 1	Red
Year 2	Yellow
Year 3	Orange
Year 4	Green
Year 5	White
Year 6	Blue

Any other donations are also welcomed, including any businesses who would like to support our school and in return be advertised on our Christmas program. Many thanks for your support.

Santa's Grotto

Please book a slot on Parent pay (£5 per child) to see Santa and receive a Christmas gift at our Christmas fayre. This <u>must</u> be pre-booked and there will be **no** availability for anybody arriving on the day. Thank you.

Reception applications

The application process has begun for September 2024 and will open on 1st November 2023. The easiest way is to apply online using this link (Closing date 15th January 2024):

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx





Malarni Canon	Oliver Pearce	Charlie Stevens
Billie Kendall	Alex Conway	Mollie Morgan
Finley Storey	Ezra Mason	Ellisha James
Oscar Evans-Bennett	Scarlett Brough	Eva Bethell
Grayson Cotton	Amelia Mellett	Oliver Beach
Grace Evans	Forest school - Ted Tracey	Logan Newport
Music- Mia Leach	Bailey Parkes	





Polite Reminder to Parents/Carers from the School Age Immunisation Service

We shall be visiting school on Monday 20th November 2023 to deliver the Nasal Flu Spray programme to those pupils in Reception - Year 6. Unfortunately, if a consent is received outside of this age range, then your child will not be vaccinated in line with national guidance. Thank you to those who have completed the on-line consent form already. If you have done so and would like your child protected against Flu, please complete the consent form by 10am on Friday 17th November 2023 using the following link: https://forms.mpft.nhs.uk/

Choose the following form the dropdown list:

Littleton Green Community School - 20 Nov 2023 - Flu

Your school code is: SS143898-23

If there have been any changes to your child's health 14 days before to the vaccination date YOU MUST contact the immunisation team on 0300 124 0366 as your child may not be well enough to receive the vaccination.

- · Your child is asthmatic and becomes wheezy
- · Has required oral steroids
- · Has increased their asthma medication

If you have any concerns regarding the vaccination, or have taken your child to the GP for their vaccination or require support completing the consent form please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Immunisation Service to discuss on 0300 124 0366



Menu



Week Commencing 13th November 2023



"We Are Purple"